PLANNING COMMISSION
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF CANTON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE FUTURE LAND USE MAP OF THE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN OF THE CHARTER
TOWNSHIP OF CANTON, WAYNE COUNTY, MICHIGAN.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Public Act 33 of 2008 of the State of Michigan, (Michigan Planning Enabling Act) that the
Planning Commission of the Charter Township of Canton will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, September 24, 2012 in the First
Floor Meeting Room of the Canton Tt hip Administration Building, 1150 S. Canton Center Road at 7:00 p.m.

The draft plan is available for review on the Township’s website at www.canton-mi.org. Any questions regarding the proposed planning
document can be made by contacting Jeffrey Goulet, Community Planner, in the Planning Services Division at 734-394-5170.

Written comments addressed to the Planning Commission should be received at the Canton Township Administration Building, 1150
Canton Center S. prior to Thursday, September 20, 2012 in order to be included in the materials submitted for review.

Greg Greene, Chairman
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